From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 4/15/2013 9:09:23 PM
To: Doll, Laura (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)

Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Hagan, Jack
(Brigadier General — CA) (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bec:
Subject: RE: Dry run at Milton Marks Auditorium?

You should invite Robert Stanford instead of me. And perhaps the audio/visual folks from the Milton Marks
auditorium. One of our Information Officers will definitely be in attendance, at least for the first part of each day,
to assist any reporters who may show up. Do you think it would be beneficial for that person to attend this dry run
with you?

On Apr 15, 2013, at 6:36 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD(@pge.com> wrote:

Thinking we should set some time for this?

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
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